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New years come and new years go, 
 Pieces of time all in a row. 

 As we live our life, each second and minute, 
 We know we’re privileged to have you in it. 

 Our appreciation never ends 
 For our greatest blessings:  

our family and friends.  

New Technology Demonstrations 
presented by the  

Pottsboro Public Library 

Come to the chapel Tuesday, January 23 at 1 p.m. to 
see some new technology devices and learn how they 
are used. There are opportunities for residents to use or 
try a number of devices so that you can experience 
some of the new advances in technology available today. 

January Birthdays 

4-Sharon Jackson (staff) 

6-Barbara Doepp 

6-Janice Smart 

JANUARY,  
The first month  

of  the year, 
A perfect time to  

start all over again, 
Changing energy  
and  old moods, 
New beginnings, 

new attitudes! 



 
Welcome New Residents 
 
Roger Daniel—Room #808 
 
Roger was born in Maysville, Oklahoma. He attend-
ed the Cottonwood School and Oklahoma City Uni-
versity. Roger worked for International Harvester for 
32 years. He has 2 children and 7 grandchildren. Roger enjoys fishing and serviced in 
the US Army Infantry. 
 

 
 
Special Activities This Month 
 
¨ Gather in the Chapel on Tuesday, January 9 at 2 p.m. as 

we watch a few Elvis music videos and celebrate his 
birthday this month. Look for some fun Elvis trivia! 

¨ Craft Day is Thursday, January 11 at 3 p.m. Come to the 
sunroom to make your very own snowman decoration!  

¨ Music through the Decades with Bailey will be Tuesday, 
January 16 at 12:30. Join us in the chapel for some fun 
songs and guitar picking! 

¨ Interim Home Health will be bringing a Balance Clinic on 
Thursday, January 18 at 3 p.m. This will be an excellent 
opportunity to increase your balance and strengthen your mobility. 

¨ The Pottsboro Library will bring a special presentation on some new technology de-
vices. "Empowering Abilities: Exploring Assistive Technology Devices” will give us 
all the chance to try out some new computer gadgets Tuesday, January 23 at 1 
p.m. in the chapel. 

¨ Friday Movie in the Library will be the 2022 movie, “Elvis” on Friday, January 26 at 
1:30 p.m. This epic biographical drama chronicles the life of the American rock and 
roll singer and actor Elvis Presley under the management of Colonel Tom Parker. 
Bring your suspicious minds, wear your blue suede shoes, and come enjoy some 
popcorn and a little hunka burnin’ love! 

This year is Leap Year! 


